PEARLSTREETCOMMONS

Dear Applicant,
Thank you for your interest in Pearl Street Commons. We are currently accepting applications!
In order to determine your eligibility for housing, please complete the Preliminary Questionnaire
in its entirety and return it BY MAIL ONLY to:

Pearl Street Commons

310 S Peoria Suite 500

Chicago, lllinois 60607
If a question does not apply to your situation, please answer N/A so that we know you didn’t
overlook it. All current information must be provided so we can accurately evaluate your

eligibility which may affect your placement on our waiting list.

If you have questions on how to complete this questionnaire you may contact Stephanie Krivus
at 847-849-5313.

Thank you again for your Interest in Pearl Street Commons!

Sincerely,

Full Circle Management

’\ FULLCIRCLE
@ " management é\‘



